
July 2, 2014 
 
Mohammad Nuru, Director of SFDPW 
1155 Market Street 
San Francisco, CA 94103 
 
RE: Major Encroachment Permit for 711-715 Peru Avenue (Block 5943, Lot 025) 
 
Mr. Nuru, 
 
I was originally issued a permit for this encroachment by the Board of Supervisors by way of Resolution 
No. 276-04. This Resolution was approved May 11, 2004 and it expired on May 11, 2005. I am requesting 
that this permit be reactivated for the purposes of continuing construction on the site. 
 
Because of the unusual layout of the area, I will need to encroach on the public right of way in order to 
access and construct a driveway to complete the construction of the property. I have attached six (6) 
sets of construction plans for your reference. Completing the construction will be extremely difficult, if 
not impossible without permission to encroach on the public right of way.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to give me a call at (415) 760-6678. 
 
Respectfully, 
Robert Chiang 
 


